
September 22nd, 2020 -- EHS Daily Announcements 
 

 
September is Deaf Awareness Month. The purpose of Deaf Awareness Month is to 
increase public awareness of Deaf issues, people, and culture. 
Did you know: American Sign Language, or ASL, has become one of the most popular 
language classes, ranking fourth in the latest Modern Language Association Survey 
and nearly shoving German from third place. The number of students taking the 
language has risen by more than 50 percent in the past decade.  
 
Next week is SPIRIT WEEK at EHS! We are all sad not to have a parade or dance, but 
that just means we need to show more school spirit than ever. Our theme this year is 
Around the World -- we are trapped at home with the pandemic, so let's pretend we are 
travelling the world instead! Look for decorations around the school next week related 
to this theme.  
Also, here are your spirit days so you have plenty of time to prepare:  
Monday 9/28 = Pajama Day 
Tuesday 9/29 = Tourist Tuesday 
Wednesday 9/30 = Flannel/Country Day  
Thursday 10/01 = Throwback Thursday 
Friday 10/02 = Edgewood Spirit  
 


